
Perler Bead Art Show
Use this grid and some colored pencils to plan your artwork before coming to the

library to assemble it.  Don’t forget to give your artwork a frame, at least 2 beads wide.  

Your art can be smaller than this grid, but cannot be larger.

Please note that while we will endeavor to have a wide variety of colors available, we

cannot guarantee the availability of any particular color.

Create your Perler Bead Art at the the Library on

Thursday, June 20 anytime between 12-6:15 pm.  

Registration is appreciated.  Art will be displayed

in the Library through August 10.


